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Department of Purchasing 
Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
813/ 794-2221 Fax:  813/ 794-2111 
727/ 774-2221 TDD:  813/ 794-2484 
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June 17, 2008 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM:  Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
SUBJECT: Sidewalk for Veterans Elementary School (VES) 
  A.D. Morgan, Construction Manager 
 
 
The Department of Construction Services & Code Compliance is requesting approval to place a 
purchase order in the amount of $97,538 to A.D. Morgan, the Construction Manager for VES. Please 
see the attached memo from Mr. John Petrashek, Director of Construction Services & Code 
Compliance, for detailed information. 
 
Funding will be provided from the 2 Mill Property Tax Capital funds. Work is being performed under 
RFP 04-068-AZ, Board approved 2/3/2004, final GMP Board approved 6/5/2007. 
 
Work will begin immediately upon Board approval. Should you have any questions or concerns, 
please feel free to contact John Petrashek or me at your earliest convenience. 
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